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Friends,

What a wonderful, wonder-filled day we had! So much joy in welcoming old and new friends and
such important work we did together to feed our community, and bring joy and beauty to our
congregational family!!

This week our learners begin their regular studies. 
Be sure to ask your PreK-4th grade children what new words they learned in Hebrew through
Movement.
Be sure to ask your 3rd-6th graders about what they wrote in their journals to share with you!
Be sure to ask your 7th graders about how they are becoming role models for our younger
children and what special projects and ideas they are creating for our school.

A reminder for 4th-6th grade families: Midweek virtual Hebrew begins NEXT week. Watch
your email for your assigned times and login information.

Please come in to join us for our Tekes Boker (morning program) and stay afterwards for a bagel,
coffee, and a schmooze with other parents. Bagels (or donuts) and coffee will be available for
parents each week – with thanks to our Sisterhood and Brotherhood. Be sure to check out the flyer
below for parents learning opportunities in addition to schmoozing.

Upcoming dates and events:
September 15th  --  College Credit class begins
September 21st  --  Munchkin Minyan
September 22nd  --  Sundaes with the Rabbi

Drop off: At the RELIGIOUS SCHOOL entrance. The driveway will be blocked in the morning. If you are not dropping
your children at the end of the driveway, please park and walk them to the portico.

Pick-up: At the RELIGIOUS SCHOOL entrance. Children will remain INSIDE the building until parents come to the
door either in person, or in your car. Children will NOT be permitted to walk through the parking lot to their cars.
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https://templeshalomdallas.org/munchkin-minyan/
https://templeshalomdallas.org/youth-choir/

